
31 STAND. COM. REP. NO. 

Honolulu, Hawaii 

AUG 3 1 2017 
RE : GOV. MSG. NO. 61 

Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi 
President of the Senate 
Twenty-Ninth State Legislature 
First Special Session of 2017 
State of Hawaii 

Sir: 

Your Committee on Judiciary, to which was referred Governor's 
Message No. 61, submitting for study and consideration the 
nomination of: 

HAWAII1 SISTER STATE COMMITTEE 

G.M. No. 6 1  JEAN ROLLES, 
for a term to expire 06-30 -2020 ,  

begs leave to report as follows: 

Your Committee has reviewed the personal history, resume, and 
statement submitted by the nominee and finds Jean Rolles to 
possess the requisite qualifications to be nominated to the Hawai'i 
Sister State Committee. 

Your Committee received testimony in support of the 
nomination for the appointment of Jean Rolles from the Department 
of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism. 

Your Committee finds that Ms. Rolles' extensive professional 
career has allowed her to travel internationally, having 
previously served as the Vice President of Community Relations at 
Outrigger Enterprises, Inc., and as a Property Manager for 
Outrigger Hotels Hawaii. She also holds a Hawaii Real Estate 
License and is a Certified Property Manager. According to 
testimony, Ms. Rolles remains very active in the community as she 
currently serves on boards of several organizations, including the 
American Red Cross, Hawaii Chapter; C. Brewer & Company, Ltd.; 
Chaminade University; Crown Prince Akihito Scholarship Foundation; 
Hawaii Opera Theatre; Honolulu Museum of Art; Japan America 
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Society of Honolulu; Nature Conservancy of Hawaii; Pacific Asian 
Affairs Council; and Pacific Forum. In her personal statement, 
Ms. Rolles indicated that she has always been interested in 
international affairs and has gained valuable experience in 
serving on boards that promote understanding and friendships 
within the Pacific Rim. Your Committee therefore finds that 
Ms. Rolles' past experiences in international affairs, as well as 
her dedication to serving the public, will be great assets to the 
Hawai'i Sister State Committee. 

As affirmed by the record of votes of the members of your 
Committee on Judiciary that is attached to this report, your 
Committee, after full consideration of the background, experience, 
and qualifications of the nominee, has found the nominee to be 
qualified for the position to which nominated and recommends that 
the Senate advise and consent to the nomination. 

Respectfully submitted on 
behalf of the members of the 
Committee on Judiciary, 

T+ 332&. 
BRIAN T. ANIGUCHI, Ch i BRIAN 

1 
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The Senate 
Twenty-Ninth Legislature 

State of Hawai'i 

Members 
TANIGUCHI, Brian T. (C) 
RHOADS, Karl (VC) 
GABBARD, Mike 
KIM, Donna Mercado 
THIELEN, Laura H. 

Record of Votes 
Committee on Judiciary 

JDC 
Advise and Consent 

Aye Aye (WR) Nay Excused 
/ 
J 

/ 
/ 

0 The Committee is reconsidering its decision 

I I I 

Recommendation: 0 Not Adopted 

Distribution: Original Yellow Pink Goldenrod 
File with Committee Report Clerk's Office Drafting Agency Committee File Copy 

*Only one Governor's Message per Record of Votes 

Revised: 08/23/17 


